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 7th December 2018

Newsletter 12                                                                                                 

Dear Parents,
‘Practice puts brains in your muscles.’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:
Ash – Annabelle for being very focused in our Nativity rehearsal
Oak – Amelie for clear, confident reading in assembly
Beech – Daisy for excellent writing in English
Chestnut – Lily for great homework using a wide range of vocabulary to improve sentences
Sycamore – Abigail for an excellent homework job on the Pilgrimage to Canterbury Cathedral
It feels as though Christmas is definitely coming and quickly! The children are busy rehearsing the Nativity, the Small School Carol Concert and the KS2 Carol Service and it does seem to be the ‘most wonderful time of the year’. We hope you will enjoy celebrating Christmas with us at these events. 

Netball

Congratulations to our Netball team who competed in a local tournament on Thursday. Mrs Hewlett informs me that the team all played very well and finished in third position in their league. Well done to all and thanks to supporting parents.

Oak Class Assembly

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for the Oak Class Assembly yesterday. We all enjoyed hearing about their learning and thought their marching and singing was great! Well done to both staff and pupils.

Parentmail
Our subscription to Parentmail is due to expire shortly. Instructions on how to download our mobile App are on the front page of the website www.gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk or alternatively a Newsletter Subscription request can be made on the Newsletter page of the site. Newsletters will continue to be posted on the site on a weekly basis. If you have any queries please speak to Mrs White in the office. Thank you.
Ghasa
Thank you for supporting our non-uniform day today. We hope we will have lots of treats for our Chocolate Tombola for you to try and win at the Christmas Café next Friday from 3.15.
There are no more staff led clubs for the remainder of this term.
Dates Ahead
Monday 10th – Stay & Play in Ash Class

City Hall KS2 concert at 6 pm

Wednesday 12th – Ash Class Nativity at 9.30 am (due to limited seating, may we limit you to two seats per child).

Thursday 13th – Beech Class Assembly at 2.30 pm
Friday 14th – Ghasa Christmas Café from 3.15pm

Have a lovely weekend.
Paddy Macey.

